NOTICE OF MEETING
The Village of Nassau Planning Board will hold a meeting on Tuesday, January 31st at 7:00 pm at the Village Hall.
· Review Proposed Applications for Boundary Line Adjustment and Subdivision of the Lands of Kenneth Barber at 48 Lake Ave.
 

All persons interested are welcomed.
By Order of the Planning Board. 






Melissa Turner-Bulan







Village Clerk

Dated:   January 23, 2017
